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Date: 15.1.18 

       Attendance 

        97.5% Year to date 

              (96.7%) School target  

                    (96%) National Target 

 

 

      Golden  children  12.1.18 

Learning at The Ellis 

We are so proud of all our GOLDEN Children.  Every week 

we remind all our children to be PROUD of their learning. 

Home learning and Reading 
A letter is coming out soon with more information in  

response to the Autumn parent questionnaires re home learning. 
We want children to enjoy learning and to regularly learn at 

home. 
Reading is the priority throughout school. Spending time reading 

opens up opportunities for all the curriculum, thank you for your 

support in making sure your children have opportunities to read. 
We have received a donation from The Ellis Trust which has  

enabled us to buy new copies of The Ellis 100 books to use in 
school. 

This half term’s Topics are: 

F1/F2    Food 

Y1/Y2    Castles, Knights and Dragons 

Y3/Y4   Wish You Were Here 

Y5/Y6   Who Let the Gods Out? 
Letters will be coming home soon to share information about the  

Topics. 

Dates for the diary 

Happy New Year 

16.1.18  Young Voices. 

17.1.18 The Planetarium Y1 to Y6 in school. 

23.1.18 100% attendance film. Collect at 5pm. 

31.1.18 Y4 Assembly.Parents welcome 2.50pm. 

1.2.18  PANTO Dick Whittington bring a £1 and 

dress up for the PANTO as a character or 

smart dress. Thanks to The PTFA for paying 

for most of the production. 

7.2.18 KS1 Skipton Castle trip 

9.2.18  2.30pm Y1 to Y6 parents invited in to 

share this half terms learning 

HALF TERM 10.2.18 to 18.2.18 

22.2.18 Thinking Day 

23.2.18—PTFA film night ‘SING’ 6 to 8pm 

1.3.18 WORLD BOOK DAY—dress as an alien 

  VIP ‘Work Hard’ 

We are delighted that our children have come back after the 

holidays eager and ready to learn. 

Thank you so much for all the kind donations we have had  from 

parents for school, every donation supports The Ellis  

Curriculum. 

    KS2 Golden Banquet 


